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West Virginia Department of Education 
Office of School Operations: Office of School Facilities 

 
 
Introduction:  The Summers County Board of Education requests approval of an amendment to 
their current 2010-2020 Comprehensive Educational Facilities Plan (CEFP). 
 
Changes:  The Summers County Board of Education requests to relocate the staff and students 
from the Summers Middle School building to the Summers County High School building for the 
2020-21 school year due to various safety issues at the Summers Middle School location.   Two 
separate schools will be operated out of the high school building for the school year.  This is not 
a closure of Summers Middle School.  
 
Impact:  Temporarily relocating the students and staff of Summers Middle School to the high 
school location will provide a safer environment for 2020-21 school year. This will give the county 
board of education time to either determine if a permanent school closure is needed or to secure 
funding and make the necessary repairs to address the safety issues that have necessitated this 
relocation.   

 


